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Welcome & Introduction

Welcome to our public consultation, which aims to provide 
information on East Suffolk Council’s proposal to redevelop 
land at Deben High School to create much-needed new 
homes.
The residential propopals have been designed by award-
winning architects TateHindle and landscape consultants 
Farrer Huxley, with the vision to create a highly sustainable 
development which is sympathetic to the surrounding 
Felixstowe vernacular.
A key feature of the proposal is to retain part of the exisitng 
school - The Assembly Hall for community use, as well as 
the recreation field which will facilitate a new cricket pitch 
and pavilion.
A new leisure centre designed by CBW Architectural 
Design to the north of the site will also form part of the 
development. This will provide much-needed amenity 
facilities for locals.
Once you have had a chance to consider our proposals, we would 
welcome your views. Please take a moment to complete the 
feedback form provided.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a 
member of the project team at leisure@eastsuffolk.gov.uk

About East Suffolk Council

Working for the communities of 
east Suffolk, delivering essential 
services including housing, 
refuse collections and planning.
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